
 
 

Update from the Calne Air Quality working group 
 
 
The Calne Air Quality Working Group met on October 20th 2016 at Calne 
Leisure Centre. 
 
The group would like to report to the Area Board the following updates: 
 
Output of the monitor in The White Hart – with reference to Mr Boaler’s 
question at the last Area Board meeting – Officers reported that the real time 
monitor is working well; data will be set out in the annual report.  
 
 
Review of the Action Plan – The group would be inviting a representative of 
CATG and a Highways officer to the next meeting regarding the grading of the 
A4 and the group was considering working with the Marlborough Group and 
any other interested parties. 
 
The group was also hoping to review plans to encourage walking busses and 
school traffic plans. 
 
They were also hoping to implement the 2nd phase of tree planting at New 
Road Roundabout at the next most appropriate time for planting (funding 
already identified); also to start work on identifying funding for the next tree 
planting phase.  

 


